Fédération International des Echecs World Chess Federation

Anti-Cheating Committee

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Bologna, 11 May 2015

Re: Post-Tournament Complaint against Mr. Ivan Tetimov - Letter by FIDE counsel to
Mr. Danailov and Mr. Velchev (Bulgarian Chess Federation)

This is to inform that, following the notice served by FIDE counsel to Mr. Danailov and Mr.
Velchev of the Bulgarian Federation on 7 May 2015, wherein the addressees were requested
to comply with their obligations as a Member Federation of FIDE by Monday 11 May 2015,
the ACC has since received an e-mail communication by Mr. Velchev with the requested
information. Copy of the e-mail is attached with personal details omitted.

It should be added, however, that in spite of Mr. Deventer’s official request, so far the Bul-
garian Federation has not issued any comment on the incident involving Mr. Tetimow.

Finally, and contrary to what Mr. Velchev maintains in his e-mail, the ACC wishes to con-
firm that the requests of 27 March and 21 April were sent to and correctly received by at least
one of the addressees mentioned in Mr. Delchev’s reply - i.e. the e-mail address found on the
ECU site under ‘Bulgaria’.

Regards,

Yuri Garrett
ACC Secretary



To:  FIDE Secretariat, Mr. Israel Gelfer (ACC Chairman), Mr. Yuri Garrett (ACC Secretary),
Mrs. Delphine Rochat and Mr. Jean-Marc Reymond (FIDE Lawyers)

May 8, 2015
Dear colleagues,

Dear Mr. Delphine Rochat,
Dear Mr. Jean-Marc Reymond,

We apologize for the delay in our reply towards you request for the details of Mr. Tetimov
(initially send by IA Valerio de la Cruz not FIDE or FIDE ACC commission).

We would like to inform you that we have not received any reminder of this request on 27.03
and 21.04 to the official e-mail of the Bulgarian Chess Federation (xxx) nor on Mr. Velchev’s
(xxx and xxx). Usually FIDE always sends all letters to these e-mails.

We would like to inform you that Bulgarian Chess Federation has strong and unconditional
position against any form of cheating in chess and we are fighting against it.

We managed to find contact details of Mr. lvan Tetimov

Home address: xxx
e-mail: xxx
Mobile: xxx

Kind regards,
Nikolay Velchev

Executive director
Bulgarian Chess federation



